
Dear Parents 

This has been a really busy week for Nursery. We continued learning about Sand and Water 

and it has been amazing to see the children’s creativity. Their big source of interest and 

learning this week has been castles. They have been making them out of wet sand, 

playdough and salt dough and they have also been drawing them, showing a great deal of 

detail. 

Each child has shown us their different perceptions of castles and it has been fascinating to 

see how well they can focus and create more complex pictures. Their roleplay has been also 

around the castle theme and their favourite character and story Rapunzel. They have been 

telling the story with puppets and it has been wonderful to see them working as a team to 

bring the story to life.  

During the Jewish studies lessons, the children have continued learning about kosher 

animals, this time around birds. They have been really interested in finding out more and 

have asked many questions. This week Nursery started to learn to say להתראוֹת - (lehitra’ot) 

– see you/goodbye, שׁלום שׁבּת - (Shabbat shalom) peaceful Shabbat. Nursery started to 

learn the songשׁלום שׁבּת ‘Shabat shalom’ which you can find on the link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCMBkxr2WSc 

Reception has been a hot topic as the children know that after summer, they will be joining 

new children and have a new teacher. We are sure that they will be great and will continue 

growing and learning fast and nicely.  

We wanted to thank the parents that volunteered for next week’s trip to Belmont Farm. We 

are sure it will be a great day full of exciting new experiences for the children. 

The Nursery Team 
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